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The Office of Utilities Regulation (OUR)
wishes to advise that its office will be closed
Christmas Day: Thursday, December 25, 2014,
Boxing Day: Friday, December 26, 2014,
New Year's Day: Thursday, January 1, 2015
and

Friday, January 2, 2015

We will close at 2:00pm on
Wednesday December 24, 2014,

and on

Wednesday December 31, 2014

NORMAL OFFICE HOURS WILL BE OBSERVED ON
ALL OTHER BUSINESS DAYS
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